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Garbage and Recycling – Multi-Family Homes/Commercial Bins

Multi-family and commercial properties with overhead bin 
collection normally falling on Monday, October 10 will have their 
garbage/recycling collected on Tuesday, October 11. All other 
collection days remain unchanged.

Multi-Family Homes - Yard Waste

Properties with yard waste cwollection scheduled for Monday, 
October 10 will have their collection on Tuesday, October 11.

Please have all garbage, recycling and yard waste receptacles 
curbside before 8:00 a.m. on your collection day. There is a 10-
unit (bag/container/bundle) limit on yard waste collection for all 
properties.

Need More Information?

We can assist you with any questions you might have about our 
solid waste programs. Please contact the Municipal Operations 
Department at 604.541.2181 or visit us online at  www.city.
whiterock.bc.ca.

Holiday Collection Schedule for Thanksgiving 

Monday, October 10, 2011

Tell us what you think!

The City of White Rock is looking at additional ways to reduce our garbage 
consumption. Before we consider making changes to our current garbage 
collection schedule, we want to hear from you! Visit any City facility for a 
Solid Waste Collection Survey or visit wwww.city.whiterock.bc.ca for a link 
to the online survey. The direct link to the online survey is http://www.
surveymonkey.com/s/HXCB6J9 

For more information about our solid waste collection programs, contact 
the department of Engineering and Municipal Operations at 604.541.2181.

Construction Notice for Victoria 

Avenue Sewer Replacement Project

From October 11 – December 6, 2011 work will take place on the Victoria 
Avenue Sewer Replacement Project. Victoria Ave., Finlay Street, Victoria 
Lane and Ash Street will be affected by the project. 

Residents and visitors can expect single lane alternating traffi c or full road 
closures when necessary on these routes.

For more information, contact Ken Hanna, Engineering Technologist at 
604.541.2185. A project schedule will also be available on the City of White 
Rock’s web site.

Do you need graffi ti removed from 
your residential property in White 
Rock? During the month of October, 
the White Rock Business Improvement 
Association in partnership with Goodbye 
Graffi ti is thanking White Rock residents 
for supporting local businesses with free 
graffi ti removal services. 

For more information about this special 
offer, please contact the White Rock 
Business Improvement Association at 
604.536.4958.

Small businesses are the lifeblood of 
White Rock. We hope you continue 
to support the businesses in our 
community!

Goodbye Graffiti

White Rock City Hall will be closed on Monday, October 10, 2011 for 
Thanksgiving. 

Garbage, recycling and yard waste collection will be scheduled as follows:

Garbage, Green Can and Recycling – Single-Family Homes/Duplexes

Regular collection service is not affected by the holiday.


